
 
 

 Reading Stars 
 

Well done to these lucky children whose tickets where drawn 
this week. 

 
Reception—Thomas 

Year 1– Eve 
Year 2—Ethan 

Year 3— Darcie 
Year 4—  Louie 
Year 5— Connor 
Year 6— Emmie 

 
Thankyou to all the parents who have listened to and read with your children this week,  

you are making a huge difference in their lives—well done. 

 

Ukraine Donations 

 

Thank you so much for all your donations for the people of Ukraine.  It was quite emotional 
to see the huge amount of bags that have been donated, again you have shown what a caring, 

supportive community St Joseph’s  is. 

A huge thank you to Nadia and Oliver's mum and dad who have arranged the drop off to the 
PISC society (Polish Integration Support Centre). Below is a small amount of the bags that 

have been donated. 

 

Our Mission statement at St Joseph’s encompasses our ethos and values:  

Inspired by Jesus, we grow closer to God through prayer and worship. We 
always do our best and show respect, love and care for everyone.  



  

World Book Day 

Everybody had a great day yesterday, dressing up for World Book Day.   

 



  

Parking 

Please take greater care when entering Edenfield Crescent, due to incon-
siderate parking and some drivers entering this road too fast  it is  

becoming increasingly dangerous at pick up and drop off times. Also please 
take greater care as children are walking on the pavement and some cars 
are mounting the kerb this could lead to a child being injured or worse!  

Please find an alternative parking place. 

 

Football Team 

Well done to the football team who battled through some chilly, 
windy conditions.   

They played 5 games and drew 3 of them. 

Well done for persevering and working as a team. 

   

 

World Book Day Competition 

 

Well done to all the chil;dren who entered the World Book Day Competition.  In Reception 
and KS1 the children had to draw their favourite book character.  In KS2 they had to draw 

their favourite book cover. 

The winning entry will win a £5 ASDA voucher to pick their own book, the runners up in 
each class will win a bag of jellies. 

Congratulations to the following children: 

Reception—Caleb 

Year 1—Skyla 

Year 2—George 

Year 3—Clayton 

Year 4—Scarlett M 

Year 5—Riley 

Year 6—Daisy 

 

All winning and runners-up entries will be displayed in our library in school. 

   



 

Shrove Tuesday 

All the children enjoyed making pancakes to celebrate the start of Lent.  Every class had 
time in the kitchen to make pancakes , Nutella seemed to be the favourite topping.   

 



 

School Menu 

This week the children will have a 3 choices.  Option 1 will be a hot meal (see table below), 
option 2 will be a jacket potato and Option 3 will be sandwiches. 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Option 1 Cheese and 
chorizo pizza 
with wedges 

Scouse with 
crusty bread 

Meatballs in 
tomato sauce 

Roast beef 
Dinner 

Fish fingers 
and chips 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 4 who are our attendance winners this week.  I wonder who will be our 
first class with 100% attendance? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Year 4 you have won the  

                              Attendance. 

R 89.3% 

Y1 92.1% 

Y2 87.2% 

Y3  93.8% 

Y4 97.7% 

Y5 95.2% 

Y6 95.8% 

Remember attending school is so important, as is  

being on time.  

Our school target is 97% 

 

Our overall school attendance is 93.5% 

 

Green met the target or exceeded, yellow just below, red 
is below and must be improved. 

Next week: 

• Cross country race 

• CLC with Y2 

• Y4 Holy Communion Preparation in schoolo 

• Y2 Trip to Kirkby Gallery 

• Y3 field trip to Huyton 

 

Keep Safe and God Bless 

Ms McIlroy 


